GMB responds to Darzi NHS report

GMB Union has responded to today's report into the NHS, written by Lord Darzi
Rachel Harrison, GMB National Secretary, said:

“Today’s report tells us much of what we already knew - the NHS is in a critical condition thanks largely
to 14 years of Conservative misrule.

“Health workers are demoralised after years of cuts, austerity and a global pandemic the NHS was
woefully underprepared for.

“It's good to see both the report and the Government recognise staff need to be a major part of the
solution.”
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